
WAC 106-140-050  Soliciting and selling of published materials. 
The personal, noncommercial soliciting, selling, exposing for sale, or 
offering to sell by a person or persons, of any books, newspapers, 
magazines, pamphlets, and similar published materials shall be permit-
ted within the boundaries of Central Washington University property, 
provided that such published materials are not already available for 
sale at the university, and shall be subject to regulation by the uni-
versity president or his designee as to the time, place, and manner 
thereof. Applications for permission to solicit or sell under this 
policy shall be submitted to the president or his designee twenty-four 
hours prior to the time such use of the university facilities is de-
sired. The president or his designee shall establish the time, place, 
and manner that such soliciting and selling shall occur within the 
boundaries of university property. All rules and regulations, orders 
or directives adopted by the president or his designee pursuant to 
this section shall be promulgated.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.10.528 and 28B.35.120(12). WSR 94-20-075 
(Order CWU AO 76), § 106-140-050, filed 10/3/94, effective 11/3/94. 
Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.19.050 and 28B.40.120. WSR 78-08-011 (Or-
der 39), § 106-140-050, filed 7/11/78; Order 2, § 106-140-050, filed 
1/13/72.]
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